



3 May 2017

Dear Mr Grayling:

I understand that the current pedestrian crossing over the railway which connects the two halves of Paget Road in Wivenhoe is under review. I would like to assure you that this crossing is well used by walkers and runners (and their dogs) and is a well-loved part of the Wivenhoe landscape that we wish to retain. There is no need for it to be closed, it is not unsafe and previous canvassing of local opinion has found that locals are overwhelmingly in favour of retaining it.

Please do not close the crossing!

Yours sincerely,

MRS CLARE KANE